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To the landmark commission:

I am writing in regard to the agenda issue on tonight's meeting about
the property at 1112 Spaight st.

I don't know the applicants but I am a resident of the neighborhood
and I support their demolition of the existing house. The house is old
and not special. Not every house can be considered historic and we
should encourage the improvement of our area by allowing these folks
to build a nice new house that fits the character of the neighborhood.

Thanks
Chris Lukas
321 Riverside Dr
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